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June 13,2019

Metro
Attn: Phillip A. Washington
One Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Confirmation of Support for Double Track and Quiet Zone Project to Fulton
Road

Dear Mr. Washington,

I have been made aware that the Metro Board will be considering moving the
Double Track and Quiet Zone Project through San Dimas and La Verne on the
Metrolink San Bernardino line forward to receive funding for the final design. I would
like to reiterate the City of La Verne's support for that effort.

ln September of 2017 the City provided a letter supporting the Lone Hill Avenue to
Fulton Road Double Track Project. I have attached a copy of the letter signed by
Mayor Don Kendrick as the City's support still remains unchanged as previously
stated.

We want to thank you and the LA Metro Board in advance for consideration of
prioritizing the funding for this project and look forward to our continued work with
the metro staff through any aspects of the final design.

Sincerely,

Bob Russi
City Manager

Attachment: Support Letter from La Verne 9/2017
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